
From: .Box.UKLINK.Manual  
Sent: Friday, May 25, 2007 10:50 AM 
 
Subject: EH/741/JB - IECR Consultation - Supplementary Letter 
  
Dear Collegue 
 
To ensure a wider circulation of information, National Grid NTS has 
asked us to resend this to our UNC circulation list - previously it 
was only sent to those who had requested pricing related information. 
 
There have been no changes to the document. 
 
I apologise to those who have received this twice - but it's probably 
better than not receiving it at all! 
 
Regards, 
 
John Bradley 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
Tel: 0121 713 5003 
Website: www.gasgovernance.com 
 
 
Original email: 
 
Dear Colleague 
 
We have been asked by National Grid NTS to notify you that it will 
shortly publish on its website a supplementary letter to the IECR 
consultation initiated on 8(superscript: th) May 2007.  It  is 
intended to highlight a couple of specific issues that respondents 
may wish to consider and provide comment on. 
 
The web site reference is as follows: 
 
http://www.nationalgrid.com/uk/Gas/Charges/statements/ . 
 
A copy is also attached. 
 
The deadline for responses to the consultation remains as 17.00  5 
(superscript: th) June. 
 
 Regards, 
 
John Bradley 
Joint Office of Gas Transporters 
Tel: 0121 713 5003 
Website: www.gasgovernance.com 


